Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Nancy Donahue, Chairman Mary Ellen LaRose, Secretary Marilyn Freedman Lura Provost



Karyn Flynn Administrative Assistant kflynn@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 767-6344

Meeting Minutes

Date: 5/9/17

Location: Selectmen's Meeting Room- Town Hall Building 580 High Street

Called to order at 7:30 PM.

Nancy read the legal notice on 46 Washington Street and gave a brief summary of the bylaw.

Commission members held an onsite visit to the property on Sunday, April 23rd.

Commission members held a discussion and attendees appearing on behalf of the applicant commented. Other Westwood residents were given time to speak and ask questions of both the commission and applicants.

Commission members discussed the property and ask questions of the applicant as necessary.

Commission members took a vote on whether the barn at 48 Washington is historically or architecturally significant. The vote was 4-1 in favor.

The following members voted in favor:

Jack Patterson, Lura Provost, Mary Ellen LaRose, Nancy Donahue

Marilyn Freedman voted against.

Commission members voted on whether the barn at 48 Washington Street should be preferably preserved. The vote was 4-1 in favor. The following board members voted in favor Jack Patterson, Lura Provost, Mary Ellen LaRose, Nancy Donahue

Marilyn Freedman voted against.

Commission members voted on whether there is a hardship as it relates to the delay on demolition of the barn at 48 Washington. The vote was 2-1 with two members abstaining.

Marilyn Freedman voted there was a hardship.

Lura Provost and Mary Ellen LaRose voted there was not.

Nancy Donahue and Jack Patterson abstained.

Commission members took a vote on whether the single family residence at 48 Washington is historically or architecturally significant. The vote was 4-1. The following members voted in favor: Jack Patterson, Lura Provost, Mary Ellen LaRose, Nancy Donahue

Marilyn Freedman voted against.

Commission members voted on whether the single family residence at 48 Washington Street should be preferably preserved. The vote was 4-1 in favor. The following board members voted in favor Jack Patterson, Lura Provost, Mary Ellen LaRose, Nancy Donahue

Marilyn Freedman voted against.

Commission members voted on whether there is a hardship as it relates to the delay on demolition of the single family residence at 48 Washington. The vote was 2-1 with two members abstaining.

Marilyn Freedman voted there was a hardship. Lura Provost and Mary Ellen LaRose voted there was not. Nancy Donahue and Jack Patterson abstained